

February, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

We hope you and your family are remaining safe. Thank you for your continued support as we implement a plan for safely reopening PFPS. For families that would prefer their child to receive instruction from home, we will allow for students to participate in Remote Learning for the 2020 - 2021 school year. Under this model, students will be expected to participate along with live instruction, following their schedule daily. Students opting to learn remotely must adhere to all class expectations, including submitting assignments on time and attending class. Students should have reliable internet access, as **experiencing technical difficulties will not excuse participation or the lack of submission of work.** If a student is ill and cannot attend class, a parent will need to call the main office to report the absence by 9:00 a.m. We are always available to address concerns or answer questions that you may have regarding Remote Learning. Instructions for Remote Learning will be emailed the week before school begins.

The following are re-entry dates for students wishing to stop Remote Learning and return to school in person:

March 22, 2021

April 30, 2021

Please complete and return this form via email (Ifenton@popefrancisprep.org), mail or drop off to the main office:

	(student's full name) in grade	e will be
participating in Remote Learning at	Pope Francis Preparatory School. We unders	tand that attendance
for all classes is mandatory, as well	as regular communication with all teachers. \	We have read the above
description and agree to the stipula	ations/expectations that are set forth for Remo	ote Learning.
Parent Signature	Student Signature	Date